
                 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM – Week 2 

 

Hello Parents, Squirrels, Rabbits and Hedgehogs, 

We hope that you are well and that you have enjoyed the learning that we have set this week. 

We’ve really enjoyed seeing the work that you’ve created and hearing about your experiences. 

Here a few reminders about our expectations for using PurpleMash for learning. 

1. We do expect you to complete all of the tasks that you have been set. You can find the 

expectations for the week on the weekly timetable published each Friday.  

2. Please ensure that you complete all work to a high standard, as you would in school. 

Your work should be correctly punctuated with capital letters, full stops and basic 

spellings should be correct. Any work that is below this standard will be set as a re-do. 

3. Please only write posts and comments on blogs that are related to the subject of the blog 

and correctly punctuated. Anything that is not relevant to the topic of the blog will not 

be approved and will be deleted. 

4. If you have a problem accessing videos or documents on PurpleMash, please create a post 

in the ‘Problems with PurpleMash’ blog. Don’t post your problem underneath the learning 

post. We want to be able to solve your problem as quickly as possible and having to check 

all of the learning blogs for posts about problems with PurpleMash slows us down! 

5. When writing posts and comments on PurpleMash, please remember to be respectful and 

only write what you would say in person to your teacher. We realise that problems with 

technology can be frustrating however grumpy/angry emojis, words in capital letters and 

sarcastic comments are unacceptable.  

6. Please follow the instructions to up-load pictures of your work to PurpleMash. Make sure 

you tell us when you’ve done this at the bottom of the relevant blog so that we can have 

a look at your work. This is the only way teachers can be notified that you have uploaded 

work for us to look at. Try to upload at least one picture of your Maths work each week so 

that we can see how you are doing. 

We look forward to seeing more of your learning next week and are excited to start publishing 

the best examples to our class display boards on PurpleMash! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Mrs Coyle, Miss Thomas and Mrs Squires 

 

P.S. Don’t forget to follow Surrey Hills All Saints on Facebook and Twitter.   


